M Gmall James Szatkowski <jamesski@gmail.com>

N7LGN Info

ridees@aol.com <rjdees@aol.com> Thu, Jul 18, 2024 at 1:52 PM
Reply-To: ridees@aol.com
To: rjdees@aol.com

Greetings,

Is it hot enough for everyone? Just think: We will complain in a few weeks because it's too cold outside. Now is not the time to run the tube linear or
the boat anchors with tubes in the shack...especially if you don’t have air conditioning.

Thanks to our newsletter editor, Jonathan Hoffmeier, KEOJRH, the monthly meeting will feature a guest speaker: Alan Hochstrasser, owner of A Gem
Supply. The meeting will start at 7:00 PM, but we should have pizza by about 6:45 PM. | don’t know about the rest of you, but | am very interested
in hearing from the owner of the only genuine parts store in Treasure Valley.

We will also discuss a special visitor to American Legion Post 113: National Commander Daniel Seehafer and other National staff members. They will
be at the Post on August 6, 2024, in the evening. Details will be discussed at the meeting. One of the things that will be highlighted with the
Commander is our amateur radio club, N7LGN.

The ARRL is holding an election for the NW Division Director. We can help nominate a candidate for that position as an affiliate club. I'll discuss who
wants to run and what we can do to support him.

Other topics we will discuss include our weekly nets and our Christmas party. | also want to mention that our ranks are growing a bit. People with
licenses are joining, and some are interested in joining and getting their licenses.

Finally, please remember that we are testing for all license classes at the Post this weekend. You'll need an FRN, a picture 1D, and $15.00. We
have everything else.

| hope you can attend the meeting this month on July 24, 2024.
73

Rich



